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  Office of the Vice-Chancellor  
  22 Princes Street, Auckland 1142 
  Telephone: (64) (09) 3737599 ext 87746 
  Email: r.ewert@auckland.ac.nz 
 
  The University of Auckland 
  Private Bag 92019 
  Auckland 1142, New Zealand 
 
29 September 2017 

Ms Vanessa Marriott 
 
By email: fyi-request-6330-e2df5bd1@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Ms Marriot 

This letter is further to my letter of 19 September 2017. The requested information for the 1 January – 1 
August 2017 period is provided below: 

• Reports of sexual harassment received by the University, for 1 January – 1 August 2017: 5 incidents. 
• Reports of sexual assault received by the University, for 1 January – 1 August 2017: 0 incidents. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Rebecca Ewert 
General Counsel  
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